Maz Gourlez

From: Lilah Gliksohn

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 8:23 AM
To: City Council

Subject: ceasefire resolution

Dear Sebastopol City Council,

I currently live in Forestville but work in Sebastopol and spend most of my time there nannying for a
toddler and enjoying the sweet community experience of the parks and cafes. I've also lived in West
County for 8 years, most of which in Sebastopol.

I know how important Peacetown is to the long time residents of Sebastopol, asitis to me. | urge you to
let this value lead you by keeping the Ceasefire Resolution on the agenda and passing it to send a
message of peace to support all of the citizens of Palestine and Israel suffering as a result of a war with
no end in sight. Violence will not keep anyone safe. Take a stand for the peace you hold so dear.

Thankyou,
Lilah Gliksohn





